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15 October 2020 

Sent via E-mail (via scc@toronto.ca) 

Scarborough Community Council 
Scarborough Civic Centre 
150 Borough Drive 
Toronto, ON M1P 4N7 

Dear Members of Community Council: 

Re: Golden Mile Secondary Plan - Final Report 
Statutory Public Meeting October 16, 2020, Agenda Item SC18.1 
Mondelez Canada Inc. Comments 

We are the solicitors for Mondelez Canada Inc. (“Mondelez Canada”), the owner and operator of a 
manufacturing facility located at 40 Bertrand Avenue in the City of Toronto (the “Bertrand Facility”).  

On 13 October 2020, Wood Bull submitted a letter to Scarborough Community Council posted as 
Communication SC18.1.26 with additional comments regarding the proposed Golden Mile Secondary 
Plan policies. We now understand that all of Mondelez Canada’s comments have been addressed and 
satisfied through Attachment 1 to the Supplementary Report dated 29 September 2020. 

Mondelez Canada appreciates the City’s efforts in addressing our concerns. 

Yours very truly, 

Wood Bull LLP 

Kim Mullin 

KM 

SC18.1.31


